August 1, 2012
Dear Parents,

WTM Closed

We will be closed on Friday, August 17" due to Teacher In-Service Day. This is a day that staff comes to
school to learn! We work on the curriculum, go over policies and further our child development
education. These hours count towards the staff’s annual continuing education requirements.

Special Days

Through out the summer we will be doing fun activities such as pajama day, bike day, water day, etc. |
have included the themes along with the special days; all special days will be held Friday with the
exception of August 17" since we will be closed; the fun day will be held on Thursday, August 16",

July 30 — August 3 On an Adventure (People Fiction)
o Backwards Day, August 3 Bring your child dressed in clothes backwards or inside out!
Today the children will be on a backwards adventure with many surprises in store!

* August 6-10 Go for the Gold!
o Water Day, August 10" - Bring your child’s swimsuit and towel in a bag labeled with your
child’s name. Please do not bring any water toys (water guns, diving platforms, etc). We are
going to make a splash with team and individual games!

* August 13-16 Famous Author: H.A Rey “Curious George Stories”
o Pizza Party Day, August 16™ — We will be make our own mini pizza and play Curious George
inspired party games (such a tight rope walking)!

* August 20 -24 The Land of Animal Fiction
o Bike Day, August 24" —Your child may bring a self-propelled vehicle to WTM, but they must
wear a helmet that fits properly to participate! We will decorate our vehicle to look like our
favorite animal!

* August 27 — 31 Ships Ahoy: Pirates
o Pirate Day, August 31* — Wear your eye patch and get ready to walk the plank! Dress up like a
Pirate and get ready for a swashbuckling good time searching for treasure! Please leave
swords and other pirate weapons at home!

Upcoming Events
* Monday, September 3" — WTM will be closed due to Labor Day. Have a safe and wonderful
Holiday!

* Friday, September 14™ — Field trip to Afton Apple. More information will be provided in the
September Newsletter.

Have a wonderful month of August,
Anni and Catherine



